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Neighborhood Survey 
 
In an effort to learn more from our neighbors, we're sending out a City of Wellington 
Neighborhood Survey.  We'd like to learn about your current satisfaction with 
our neighborhood activities, communication, safety, etc.  This anonymous survey will take 
approximately 5 minutes and will help shape the future of our neighborhood and 
community. 
 
Please use the link below to fill out the 
survey https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ZYHYVRJ 
 
We hope you'll participate and would like to receive responses by May 31, 2017.  We will 
be sharing a summary of the results and actionable feedback in the future. 

 



 

 

 
 

 

Home Security Checks 
Sergeant Fey has visited residents in the past to perform home inspections. He will point 
out potential security risks and bring to your attention ways to make your home more 
secure against break-ins. It was a huge success with those that participated. He has agreed 
to do another round of home inspections on Saturday, May 27th between 9am-1pm. 
Please email contact@cityofwellingtonky.com if you would like to schedule an 
appointment. As always we want to thank Officer Fey for keeping our neighborhood safe 

 

  

  

  

 

  
Wellington is committed to maintaining a balanced budget that 
adequately provides for the operational needs of our City, while allowing 
for important projects focused on infrastructure, safety and quality of life 
for our residents. 
 
 
NEW INITIATIVES 2017-2018 FISCAL YEAR 
  

•   Reducing Wellington City Tax rate for third consecutive year 
•   Creating a strategic plan for the electrical wiring of Wellington’s 

streetlights 
•   Implementing an Incentive/rebate program for home security 

lighting, door cameras or systems. Be on the lookout for more 
information and how to sign up later this summer.  

•   Supporting Hawthorne Elementary PTA’s fundraising campaign 
for playground improvements 

•   Adding a streetlamp at the corner of Spencer and Clarendon 
•   Landscaping the Manchester/Bardstown Road corner 
•   Organizing other great community events and opportunities as 

noted in this newsletter 

 

 

 
 

 



  

  

 

Hawthorne Elementary's Playground 
 
Hawthorne Elementary School, the only language immersion elementary 
school in JCPS, is raising funds to expand their playground.  The 
expansion is much needed, as their current equipment can only be used by 
one classroom at a time. The expansion will include accessible playground 
equipment to meet the needs of Hawthorne's special education class. 
 
On May 19th, Hawthorne will be hosting their largest annual fundraiser, 
Hawk-a-thon, which combines a field day of activities with a walk/run-a-
thon. All proceeds will go towards the playground expansion. If you'd like 
to make a donation to Hawk-a-thon, 
visit www.tinyurl.com/hawkathon2017.  Watch a video about the 
playground project at https://youtu.be/XIZt4ua0OnY 
 
If you know of a business or individual who may want to sponsor this 
project, please email Sandra Moon at sandra.moon@gmail.com 

 

 

 
 



  

  

  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
Home Security Checks 
May 27th 

 
Ice Cream Social 
Sunday, June 4th 
2-4pm  
 
Farmington's Evening in the 
Garden  
Thursday, June 8th 
6pm  
 
City Yard Sale 
Saturday, Sept 9th  
 
Wellington picnic  
Sunday, Sept. 24  
4pm 

 

 

 
 

 

MANCHESTER ROAD 
UPDATE 

 
The City has extended the "No 
Parking Here to Corner" zone at 
the Manchester/ Bardstown 
intersection. Parking is prohibited 
along the full length of 
the Assumption High 
School lot/green space (former 
Legion lot). LMPD will ticket cars 
parked on the street or in the 
grass of this restricted zone.  

 

 

 
 



 

 

  

 

Farmington News 
 
Farmington's 16th Annual 
Evening in the Garden  - June 8th 
at 6:00pm.   
  

Farmington will honor Ed 
Hamilton, renowned American 
sculptor, for his numerous 
contributions to our community 
and will present him with the 
prestigious Anne Bruce Haldeman 
award. 

- 3 course dinner  
- open bar  
- live & silent auctions 

For ticket information visit 
FarmingtonHistoricPlantation.org 

  

 
 

 

 
Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list 
  

 

	
  


